
From: All India Council for Technical Education<admin@aicte-india.org> 

Date: Thu, Apr 28, 2022 at 2:23 PM 

Subject: Information : Franco-Indian Campus Initiative : Information/ French Embassy in India -Regarding  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 

We are pleased to inform you about the Call for Projects launched by the French Government to build a Franco-

Indian campus in the Indo-Pacific region with a focus on the life sciences for health. 

All details about the settlement of a Franco-Indian Campus can be found in the attachments of this email or in 

the link - https://www.campusfrance.org/en/a-new-french-indian-life-sciences-campus-for-health  

who might be interested to liaise with French partners in the frame of this Call for Projects, Please contact : 

Leah PAUL (Chargée de Mission) - Cooperation Universitaire 

Embassy of France in India / French Institute in India , Dr A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Road, New Delhi – 110011, Email 

id :  leah.paul@ifindia.in [T. +91 (011) 30 41 7176  M. +91 7798905390] 

In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly disseminate this information among all the 

faculty members, Students, staff & others so they can take the benefits from this Franco-Indian Campus 

Initiative. 

Best regards, 

Manoj Singh 

Assistant Director (eGovernance), 

All India Council for Technical Education, 

Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 

Ph 011-29581330 
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